
Copperhaven School  Communiqué
March 15,  2022

Dates to Remember
● Mar 16 School Council Meeting 6:30-8:00 p.m.
● Mar 17 Spruce Grove Comp High School Virtual Open House 6:00-8:00 p.m.
● Mar 18 Report Cards released in PowerSchool for Parents
● Mar 18 Registration Deadline for 2022-2023 School Year
● Mar 21-25 Spring Break - School Closed
● Mar 28 PD Day - no school for students

2022-2023 School Year Student Registration
Have you completed the online registration for your child/ren for the 2022-2023 school year?
Without registration being completed annually your child may not have a seat and bus pass for
the start of the school year. Without completed registration your child/ren will not be assigned to
a class for the new school year. This is an important process for all parents to complete for your
child/ren. Link to the registration process and instructions here: New School Year Registration

Term 2 Report Cards
Please be sure to access your child/ren’s term 2 report card which will be available in
PowerSchool on Friday March 18. If you have any questions or concerns or need assistance in
accessing the report cards in PowerSchool please contact the office. Remember that Friday
March 18 is the last day of school before Spring Break so any emails or calls for assistance may
not be answered until March 28.

Grade Nine High School Transition Information
It is time for our grade nine students to start thinking about high school! Our feeder school is
Spruce Grove Composite High School. The following dates and process has been established to
help our students get registered for grade ten at Spruce Grove Composite.
March 17 SGCHS Virtual Open House 6:00-8:00 p.m. for students and parents. The link

was emailed home to grade 9 families by homeroom teachers.
March 18 Report Cards go home with recommendations for their teachers for high school

core course levels. Students receive core course selection sheets from SGCHS  to
take home and then return for the course selection process in April.

April 12 SGCHS staff come to Copperhaven to complete online grade 10 course
selection with students using the pre-completed core course recommendation
sheet.

TBRA Spell-a-thon Fundraiser
The Boundary Ridge Association’s annual spell-a-thon fundraiser will be taking place in the
coming weeks. Here are important dates to note:

● March 18th Pledge forms and money due

● March 31st Prizes awarded/distributed and a pizza party for the class who donated the
most money per student.

https://www.psd.ca/division/news/post/online-registration-for-2022-2023

